
SRUC and RBST workshop to protect UK’s
native livestock breeds

SRUC researchers recently facilitated a workshop hosted by the Rare Breeds
Survival Trust (RBST) to discuss the conservation of UK’s native livestock
breeds which are at risk. 

http://www.government-world.com/sruc-and-rbst-workshop-to-protect-uks-native-livestock-breeds/
http://www.government-world.com/sruc-and-rbst-workshop-to-protect-uks-native-livestock-breeds/

